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Happy New Year! We are excited to begin 2016 by presenting you with this year's Heritage Week
poster.

Heritage BC held a photo contest to find images of Distinctive Destinations all over the province
for our Heritage Week poster. Thank you to all those who entered!

Congratulations to the Britannia Mine Museum for their winning photo submission!

Heritage Week is celebrated in communities throughout British Columbia every year, commencing
on national Heritage Day, the third Monday in February. Each year Heritage BC publishes and
sends out Heritage Week posters to our members, other heritage associations, business
associations, schools, libraries, and government.

This year’s Heritage Week theme, which is set by the National Trust for Canada, is Distinctive
Destinations: Experience Historic Places.

Heritage Week themes open up a myriad of possibilities to recognize community heritage
buildings, places and history, organize special events and celebrations, and forge partnerships
with local business interests.

This year, celebrate British Columbia’s Distinctive Destinations, and plan your trip to a historic
place! You can also check out http://heritagebc.ca/events/heritage-week/ideas to find 90 ideas on
ways to celebrate Heritage Week February 15-22, 2016 across British Columbia.

Be sure to send us a list of your activities or a link to your events page and we’ll post it on our
website and send it out on our email UPDATE.

A PDF copy of the 2016 Heritage Week poster is now available for download at
http://heritagebc.ca/heritage-week-2016.

Happy Heritage Week planning from the Heritage BC Team!
Kathryn Molloy
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